
Merry Christmas  
from the Pohls 

Donation Address     Mission to the World 
            NEW                  P.O. Box 744165 

                          Atlanta, GA 30374-4165 
Please make checks to Mission to the World. 
Memo line: Craig & Stacy Pohl Acct # 16019 

 

  Donate on-line by clicking here. 
 

  (For donations in Canada, please contact us.)  

 
 
 
 
 
   Home Phone: 901-414-2354   E-mail: cpohl@mtwsa.org 

  
P.S.  If you would like to be removed from our list, 
or need to change your e-mail, please let us know.  

Dear Family & Friends, 

We hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones well and 

rejoicing in the birth of our Lord and Savior!  Since mid-August, 

we have been on home ministry assignment (HMA) based out of St. 

Louis, Missouri — fanning out from there to visit partner churches, 

supporters, friends and family from coast to coast and even into 

western Canada. 

As we write, we are rocketing toward Williamsburg, Virginia to enjoy 

Christimas with Craig’s family in our “home on wheels” (a wonderful 

mini-van provided Righteous Rides.org)!  Over Thanksgiving, we were 

blessed to spend time with Stacy’s family and meet her brother Scott’s 

fiancee, Emma, in Bellingham, Washington.  We thank God for this 

special (and rare) gift of celebrating these holidays with our families! 

Whether for you, this is a time of struggle & stress or joy & peace — our 

prayer for you and for us this Christmas and New Year is that we would 

Come and See Jesus— Emanuel, God with us!    

In Christ’s Amazing Grace, 
Craig, Stacy, Karis & Aimee Pohl 

https://www.mtw.org/missionaries/details/craig-and-stacy-pohl
mailto:cpohl@mtwsa.org

